
                                                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       Offices of Planning & Environmental Services 
 
 
   
                 February 25th, 2021 
 
 
 

Re:  Airport Overlay Protection Overlay District 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 

This letter is to inform you that, on March 24th at 6:00 PM in the City Council 
Chambers at City Hall, the Niagara Falls Planning Board will take comments regarding 
a request of Rezoning Airport Overlay Protection Overlay District. 
 
This information is sent to you as a courtesy and your attendance is strictly 
voluntary. Should you wish to address the Planning Board on this or any related 
issue, you are hereby invited to do so. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to solicit input. Any decision by the Planning 
Board will have to be ratified by City Council at a subsequent meeting.  If you 
have any questions regarding or would like additional information, please 
contact me at 286-4467. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Bragg 
 
 
 
 

 


